
 

DATE: 		 	 February 14, 2025 
TO: 	 	 	 	 Keweenaw Bay Ojibwa Community College 
FROM:	 Keith Rolof, Chairman, Board of Regents, Keweenaw Bay Ojibwa 

Community College 
RE:	 	 Presidential Search Update  

The Board of Regents is pleased to share this brief Presidential search update on the search to 
identify the next President of the Keweenaw Bay Ojibwa Community College. 

Presidential Profile Development 

We want to take this opportunity to thank everyone who took the time to complete the online 
survey. Your input was valuable in creating the draft Presidential Profile. The Presidential Profile 
was reviewed, discussed, and edited by the Board of Regents and approved on February 10, 2025.  

Presidential Profile: The Presidential Profile, timeline, and application instructions will go live on 
the college website soon.  Meanwhile, you can see opportunity posted on acctsearches.org. 

The target date for applications is: Wednesday, April 9, 2025  

As previously shared, The Board of Regents anticipates all finalists visiting the College and 
interviewing with the Board in mid-to-late May. Each finalist will participate in public forums and 
all who attend the public forums will have the opportunity to share their feedback. This feedback 
will go directly to the Board of Regents for their review and consideration. Details about the exact 
dates, times, and location will be forthcoming, once finalized. 

We will continue to keep you updated throughout the presidential search process. If you have any 
questions or suggestions, please reach out to: Cindy Lopez, ACCT Search Services and Tribal 
College Initiatives and ACCT Search Consultant at clopez@acct.org or (405) 255-2566 (mobile)
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